
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

Comets 97.1%     Satellites 96.9%      Endeavour 94.8%      Enterprise 95% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is  95.8%  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th 

May 

2017 Friday Bulletin  

Comets Benjamin Ashworth, Jake Mason, Oliver Courtney, Orla Scott, Ronnie Middleton-

Thomas, Leo Lambaise and Scarlett Southgate. 

Satellites Evelyn Brooks, Harry Haydon, Jack Howard, Samuel Leach. 

Endeavour Isobel Horsfall, Abbi Sadler, Harry Debenham, Lewis Spurdin, Lily Garland, Mia 

Burtenshaw-Moppett, Ethan Applegate, Sylvie Fallas, Ella-Mai Baylie, Lily Osborne 

Enterprise Abbi Lewis, Nori Bell, Chloe Kelly, Jade Dewey, Phoebe Crowhurst. 

Silver Stars 

Ashton Applegate, Noah McGregor, Juliet Allison, Max Crowhurst, Lexi Burtenshaw-

Moppett and Sammi Mussa.  

Gold Stars 

Jude Watchorn, Imogen Buckley, Miracle Norman, Orla Scott, Eleanor Smallwood, Jake 

Mason, Grace Oluwayemisi, Amelia Mackay, Juliet Allison, Florrie Laws, Ellison Edwards, 

Henry Garland, Ilyas Lofts, Max Crowhurst, Lexi Burtenshaw-Moppett, Amelia Mackay, 

Samuel Leach,  Rio Arai, Toby Kelly, Jayden Harris, Nate Middleton-Thomas, Gyles Harley, 

Lewis Spurdin, Samuel Parkings, Grace Chamberlain, Freddie Brooks, Kai Lewis, Ella-Mai 

Baylie and Jade Dewey,  

Accelerated Reader 

Bronze Billy Mann, Toby Kelly, 

Silver Alfie Burtenshaw, Jessica White, Freddie Brooks, Marley Reynolds, Leo Scotton,      

Casey Walker, Ella Cheng 

Gold Phoebe Crowhurst. 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Clive, who was awarded another 5 star rating by the Food Standards Agency! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

This week in Comets we have been planning on how to get Mrs Thompson’s balloon back. 

We found a message on our white board. The aliens had written a message saying that they 

had the balloon on Planet Pants. We wrote letters to the aliens asking them to send the 

balloon back and we made them some fancy underpants. We were very excited as yesterday 

they sent the balloon back from space. Mrs Thompson has learnt to never let go of her 

balloon especially when there are aliens about!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 Leavers Class Party 30th June at 12 noon.  Will we will holding a special lunch 

for our Year 6’s and parents/carers to bid them well before they leave us for the next step 

in their school life.  More details to follow. 
 

 
 

Diary Date Amendments Please note a change of time for the Enterprise Café on 

Friday 30th June.  This will be at 11 a.m. and not 2 p.m. 
 

The Year 6 Leavers lunch will follow the Café from 12 noon on Friday 30th June. 
 

 

Class photographs will now be on Monday 22nd May and not Tuesday 23rd May. 
 

. 

Drinks Please note that the cost of drinks increased from 30p to 40p from 1st May. 
 

 

 
 

Endeavour and Enterprise Pupils The Norwich Rebels Club will be holding free 

touch rugby coaching at Eaton Park, Norwich for girls and boys aged 8 to 11 years.  This 

will be on Sunday 21st May from 11 am to 12 pm.  Registration Form attached if your child 

wishes to participate. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Counsellor, we are in the fortunate position to have Andre Sloos in school for 

half a day each week.  If you, or your child, have any concerns and would like to have a 

chat with him, please collect a consent form from the office. He is a great person to talk 

to, for parents and students alike! 

Norwich City Football Club Tournament  

A huge thank you to the Langley School and 

Norwich football club for hosting Enterprise and 

their families at Carrow Road this week, On 

Wednesday, the Enterprise class played in a 

wonderful and highly competitive football 

tournament on the real Carrow Road pitch! The 

players and spectators were great ambassadors 

for our school with their passion and enthusiasm, 

we enjoyed the experience immensely.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The week ahead  
Monday 22nd May – Tempest Class Photographs 

Tuesday 23rd May - Endeavour School Trip to How Hill 

Wednesday 24th May – Enterprise Parent Lunch 1 pm 
 

 

New Phone System Our new phone system is in the process of being installed, we are 

having a few teething problems which we hope to have sorted out by early next week. Please 

bear with us and if we don’t answer straight away please try again!  


